
INFORMATION ABOUT VERIZON'S PROPOSED 158 FOOT CELL TOWER  
IN THE HEART OF POWELL BUTTE RANCH LAND 

 

You can help protect our community! 
 

§ Verizon has leased land in the center of Powell Butte's Exclusive Farm Use (EFU) area 
for a new cell phone tower. 

§ The cell tower is a lattice structure 158 feet tall, approximately 14 stories.  

§ The site of the tower is in a flat, low cultivated field and would be visible from all 
over Powell Butte. There are no trees or structures to block the view of the tower. 

§ THE TOWER WOULD DESTROY LOCAL VIEWS, LOWER LAND VALUES, AND 
CHANGE THE CHARACTER OF OUR COMMUNITY. 

§ The huge lattice structure could harm migratory and resident birds that use 
Houston Lake, just 2 miles away, and the adjacent "Tom's Pond". 

§ Verizon is not supposed to be able to put a tower on Exclusive farmland if there is 
non-EFU land it can use. 

§ If one cell tower is allowed, others can't be far behind. 

18-story PacifiCorp transmission lines across Powell 
Butte and now cell towers ruining our community.  

ENOUGH! 
Fight to protect what we love about Powell Butte, by: 

§ Emailing or calling the Verizon representative, Sarah Telschow, and saying,  
"Leave our farm and ranch land alone." stelschow@acomconsultinginc.com; 
(206) 979-6268 

§ Emailing your Commissioners and telling them, "No cell towers on Exclusive 
farm land." 

 

Seth.crawford@crookcountyor.gov;  
Susan.Hermrek@crookcountyor.gov; 
brian.barney@crookcountyor.gov 
 

§ When it's announced, attend 
the County's hearing on 
Verizon's application for the 
tower and object. 

§ Watch the Powell Butte 
Community Center website  
for updates. 

POWELL BUTTE'S 
NEW LANDMARK 


